SVHS Dons Daily Bulletin

Tuesday, August 19, 2025

Announcements

Hello Sierra Vista High School Students! In our efforts to maximize the instructional time of our students, deliveries or drop offs of any type are NOT allowed. In addition, food deliveries to the campus for students are PROHIBITED. Any item (food, materials, etc.) requesting to be dropped off by a parent/guardian or delivery by any restaurant or affiliate (Door Dash, Uber Eats, Grub Hub, etc.) will NOT be accepted by the staff of Sierra Vista High School. Please make sure you have all of your school/athletic items/materials needed for the school day before leaving the house. Thank you for your support.



Attention Dual Enrollment English Students and IGETC Rock Music History and Appreciation Students: Watch your personal email and Mt. SAC email for the code to register for your class. Once you get the code, register for your class. English Classes start on Wednesday, August 20th, and Rock Music History and Appreciation will be starting on Tuesday, August 26th, and you should be registered before that morning. If you need help, or haven't received the code, please see Ms. Svider in the Counseling Office.

Attention Students With Work Permits: ALL current work permits will expire on August 31st. If you are still working, you will need to get a new work permit. Please see Ms. Svider in the Counseling Office to renew your work permit before it expires.

Attention Students: Are you ready to start planning for your future? Join our Career Exploration After School Class and learn how to find the right job, get prepared for the workforce and discover opportunities in all kinds of careers! From education and healthcare to business and social services - this is your chance to explore what's out there and get a head start on your future. If you already have a job, this class could earn you up to 10 elective credits if you take the class. Sign up today in the Counseling Office - spots are limited, so don't wait!

Clubs & Activities

Attention Cat Club Members: There will be a meeting on Wednesday at Lunch in Room 416. See you there!

Sports



Athletics

ALL athletes will need an ASB card this school year. If you would like to earn a FREE ASB card, please stop by the Athletics Office, Room 316, for information on how you can obtain your FREE ASB card. This isn't just for Fall sports, this is for ALL sports including Winter and Spring season as well.

Dr. Yepez will be here TODAY at 3pm for any student who isn't cleared to play a sport and needs a physical. Please bring \$25 and meet up at the Stadium to get your physical. This physical will cover you all year long for ALL sports in ALL seasons.

SVHS Dons Daily Bulletin

Tuesday, May 19, 2025



Group B

has duty this week

Please Release The Following

Girls JV & Varsity Tennis

@ 11:45

Varsity Flag Football

@ 1:00

ALL Girls Volleyball

@ 1:00

Boys Varsity Water Polo

@ 1:00